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CONSTRUCTION ON LLANO ESTACADO AND THORNTON,  NORTH PRINCE AND
WILHITE INTERSECTIONS TO RESUME ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2021

CLOVIS, NM - K. Barnett and Sons will resume jack and bore road work for the reuse water
pipeline under Prince and Llano Estacado beginning Monday, October 11, 2021, after an
unexpected delay in construction. During this time, the intersection of Llano Estacado and
Thornton and the intersection of North Prince and Wilhite will be impacted. The anticipated
completion date is the last week of November.

Construction work will be performed Monday through Friday between the hours of 7:00a.m. and
5:00p.m.

Both Llano Estacado and North Prince will remain open to thru traffic during construction. Thru
traffic on Thornton and Wilhite will be closed off. Routes to nearby schools may be impacted
during this time. The public is asked to adhere to all traffic signs at the construction site.

For questions regarding this construction, please contact K. Barnett and Sons at (575) 762-4407.
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